
 
 

It’s “flu” season, and vaccination is particularly important this 
year, in light of COVID-19. The County of Lake Health Services 
Department’s Public Health Division is happy to announce free 
Drive-Up Flu clinics. 

 

Appointments are required. Please call 707-263-1090 or 
800-794-9291 to schedule. 

 

Masks are required to participate in all clinics. 

 

Location:  

Public Health Division 922 Bevins Court, Lakeport CA 95453 

 

Tuesday, November 10th  from 1:00 pm to 3:00 pm 

Thursday, November 12th  from 1:00 pm to 3:00 pm 

Tuesday, November 17th  from 1:00 pm to 3:00 pm 

Thursday, November 19th  from 1:00 pm to 3:00 pm 

 

Can’t make it to any of these events? Flu vaccinations are avail-
able from a variety of sources, including your primary care pro-
vider and local pharmacies. 

 

**Note: event dates and locations are subject to change. Additional dates 

will be announced as vaccine supply and staffing allow. Masks are required 

to participate. 

Free Drive-Up Flu Shot Clinics 


